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Comment Submitted:

Please separate the Great Lakes from the Mississippi River drainage basin by building a permanent barrier between the two
systems. We cannot afford the ecological disaster of Asian carp entering the Great Lakes system with the lakes and their
tributaries. In particular, Lake Erie and Lake St. Clair would be devastated. Other prevention systems/methods and the expense
they woulod involve are not the answer. 

Thanks!


